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Shawna Senko

From: Shawna Senko
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 10:18 AM
To: 'Woods, Monica'
Subject: RE: Interested Persons Request

Good morning Mrs. Woods, 
 
Per your request, we have added J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel and Stephen C. Reilly, Associate Public Counsel to the mailing 
list as an interested person in Docket Nos. 140121-WU, 130294-WU, 140120-WU, 130269-WU, 140093-WS, 130265-WU, 
140106-SU, 130243-WS, 140086-SU, 140062-WU, 140060-WS, 140038-SU, 140031-WS, and 140030-SU.  Please note 
that this contact information is public record and will be available on internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish 
to have your information removed, you should forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 

From: Woods, Monica [mailto:WOODS.MONICA@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Kelly, JR; Reilly, Steve 
Subject: Interested Persons Request 
 
Good Morning: 

I would like to request that the Office of Public Counsel, attention: J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel and 
Stephen C. Reilly, Associate Public Counsel, be listed as interested persons in the following dockets: 
 
140121-WU 130294-WU 
140120-WU 130269-WU 
140093-WS 130265-WU 
140106-SU 130243-WS 
140086-SU  
140062-WU  
140060-WS  
140038-SU  
140031-WS  
140030-SU  
 
 
Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices,  FAW notices, all recommendations, 
and final orders issued by the Commission to kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us and reilly.steve@leg.state.fl.us. 
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If you have additional questions please contact me at 488-9330. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Monica R. Woods 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400  
850-488-9330 
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Crystal Card

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 4:43 PM
To: 'trendell@uswatercorp.net'
Subject: Notification of Unacceptable Filing - (Email ID = 1917)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible 
for E-filing for one or more of the following reasons: 

1.      The document is unsigned.  Documents may be signed by typing “s/”, “/s” or “/s/” followed by the 
signatory, i.e., /s/ First M. Last. 

2.      The document is not in compliance with the Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.) filing rules listed 
on the FPSC's Web Based Electronic Filing Requirements. 

3.      The document is ineligible for E-filing.  
        a)      Identified as ineligible in the docket’s Order Establishing Procedure.  
        b)      Must be accompanied by a fee or payment.  
        c)      Contains proprietary confidential business information.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  

This document contains the signature of the newspaper employee(s), however there is no 
cover letter or signature from the company actually making the filing (i.e. Brendenwood or its 
representative).  Dkt 120120 
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